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Chardstock Bowling Club Update 
Premises Development – March 2023 
Despite there being no outdoor bowling over the winter, there has been plenty of activity up at the 

Club! 

Following the successful improvements to the Club performed in early 2022 (car park hard standing, 

expansion of club ground boundary and creation of a new entrance at the side of the clubhouse), at 

the Club AGM last November 2022, the members agreed to invest in further enhancements, namely: 

• Improvements to the ladies washroom 

• Creation of a proper bar, replacing the outdoor fridge and table! 

• Expansion of the outside covered area through installation of a more permanent structure. 

Before and current images follow, including an update on the “rockery” area! 

Figure 1 Ladies washroom after wardrobe and rail removed, now new basins, mirror, cupboards and a door that opens 
outwards 

 

Figure 2 Bar area with fridge, and new bar extension at front of clubhouse protected by uPVC cladding 
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Figure 3 Inside the clubhouse main area before, and now inside the new bar area (external hatch, new sink, internal hatch 
and new large fridge), and the entrance to it 

 

Figure 4 Last summer’s outside area with gazebos, new covered structure evolving that will provide a more resilient 
framework and support sail coverings 

 

Figure 5 Rockery area last year, now with new walls on side of path, handrail, new flowering shrubs planted by the wire 
fence and rocks sloping up from the kerb. 

 

 


